
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE CABINET MEMBER MEETING 
21 NOVEMBER 2006 
 
MINUTE EXTRACT 
 
18/06 Building Schools for the Future 
 
It was noted that there would be announcements in December about the 
Building Schools for the Future programme.  Councillor Bolton felt that as the 
scheme progressed there would be an opportunity to look into funding 
streams to enable joint working. 
 
Councillor MacDonald said the Children and young People’s Commission felt 
that the Building Schools for the future programme would be a good 
opportunity to involve the community in schools and increase the levels of 
provision for youth services.  Councillor Bolton said both she and the Council 
Cabinet supported this premise. 
 
Resolved to note the report. 
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